
International body highlights positive role of 
collective bargaining

 Europe 

The Organisation for Economic Co-operation and Development (OECD) has just 
produced a report emphasising the role that collective bargaining can play in 
meeting new labour market challenges. The report highlights the positive role that 
collective bargaining, particularly coordinated bargaining, can play in reducing 
inequality and supporting economic growth. It notes that some adaptation is 
required, particularly action to reduce the number of non-standard workers who are 
not covered by collective agreements. The report also argues that "state 
regulations need to leave space for collective bargaining, and local representative 
structures and promote (or not at least not discourage) self-organisation by workers 
and employers."
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